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County Fairs struggle to keep up with rising costs of presenting their annual fairs and 

maintain their facilities. Removing this cap will provide funds to modernize and 

upgrade the quality of their fairs each year and receive the amount allocated in the 

original statute. Please not to approve this bill. 


